
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/8/2011 2:28:02 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc: 
Subject: 

Paul -

There was an incident on Line 131. W are going to notify CPSD in writing that Line 131 experienced pressure 
last Thursday in excess of the 20% lowered Max Operating Pressure ordered by the CPUC back in December. We 
can do this in one of two ways: 1) a formal letter, similar to the format we have used in other pressure exceedance 
notifications; or 2) update a past data request regarding pressure exceedances. We are looking to see whether 
there is an appropriate data request to update with this information, but absent finding one we think a formal letter 
is appropriate given that this is one of the lines subject to an explicit CPUC order to reduce pressure.

What is your preference for communication ?
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